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Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Josh Murray <jnmurray3@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 12:34 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: March 18 hearing on Goleta Beach

 
Dear County Board of Supervisors; Goleta Beach is a special to me. I want the rock seawall 
removed and the park and beach protected. Please support a hybrid alternative which would 
remove the unpermitted revetments, retain the existing number of parking spaces, but also install a 
cobble berm to better protect the park, the restaurant and the beach. Thank you.  
  
Josh Murray 
 
  
  


